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Dear Sir 

I am very concerned to learn that you have intentions to make some huge changes to
the highways around Stonehenge, that would harm a World Heritage Site.

Sadly, our country has more cars and people, like the world, that it can properly take
and I fully appreciate that you (I hope) intend to do what is best. 

I would therefore urge you to seek alternative routes that would avoid the Stonehenge
area please. We need to all do our bit to protect these areas and what we are leaving
behind for future generations. You have more power than most to make the decisions
that protect these areas. 

Thank you taking the time to read my message.

Kind regards 

Jo

Mrs Jo Jenks




